NEW MﬂEX}[C@ ENERGY, MDIN]ERALS OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 South Pacheco Street

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT Banta Fe; New Maxiaa 87505

June 12, 1998 4

Union Oil Company of California
P.O. Box 3100 -
Midland, Texas 79702

Attention: Ms. Heather Dahlgren

Re:  Downhole Commingling Application
Rincon Unit No. 192E

Unit D, Section 1, T-26N, R-TW,NMPM  ~ov i L0
: . i \.,)JL ‘,.1’! RS A SRRTIE g s O
Rio ba County, New Mexico R

Dear Ms. Dahlgren:

As indicated previously to you in a phone conversation, please be advised that the
downhole commingling application filed for the Rincon Unit Well No. 192E does not qualify for
administrative approval pursuant to Division Rule No. 303.C.(1)(b)(ii) (pressure requirements).

I am therefore returning your application.

If you wish to pursue approval of the application, you may file it for hearing before a
Division examiner.

Sincerely,

Dt (ot

David Catanach
Engineer

xc: OCD-Aztec
Bureau of Land Management-Farmington




